
Printed Tickets Are Here!
Starting Monday, riders will have the option to purchase 
Printed Tickets (Single Rides or Day Passes only) at the 

VTC booth or MSC. 

Here’s what you need to know:

BARCODE:
All Printed Tickets will have a

Barcode that the rider will scan on
the JRV scanners on our buses.

WHAT IF THE TICKET 
DOESN’T SCAN?

If the barcode doesn’t scan but the
ticket has a valid date, collect it and

dispose of it when possible.

Stay Safe:
Avoid handling items from
passengers when possible.

Handling tickets should only
happen when necessary.

We’ll have sample tickets at dispatch at MSC and
Swift Gulch break room for reference. 

Supervisors and dispatchers are ready to assist
with questions!



Printed Tickets & 
QR Code from the

Phones
 (Mobile Fares App)

Smart Cards

Reminder:
Riders can now board using Printed Tickets, Smart Cards, or the
Mobile App. All passes should be scanned on the JRV scanners. 

Printed Tickets: 
Barcode on the ticket scans

on the JRV
Smart Cards: 

Tap on the JRV card reader
section

Mobile App: 
Scan QR code on the

screen

Here’s where riders should scan each item:


